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Mathletes 
Legacy students participated in an amazing day of Math fun this week with activities in all grades all around 
the school. Kindergarten and Primary students worked in classrooms with intermediate mentors, completing 
questions and solving problems throughout the day. In the gym, junior students worked with their teachers 
and intermediate mentors to answer 6,855 math questions. Over the past five years, our total is now over 
33,500 math questions answered on these special days. It was an absolutely amazing day! A special thank 
you to Ms. Andrews, Mrs. Kennedy and all of the staff who made this day a success. 
 

Safe Arrival 
It is important for parents to contact the school by 9am to inform us of any student absences. This allows us 
to ensure that we are accurate and efficient in maintaining our safe arrival program. We thank all parents for 
supporting us on this matter. 
 

Guest Speaker Series - Save the Dates 

Wednesday, February 11th at 11am - Sharon Gernon-  Psychologist 

Wednesday, March 11th at 6:30pm Dr. Kiru- “Training the Brain for Success:  The Power of a Positive 
Perspective”.  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx

